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Comment - Thousands of Virginians will neither be covered by Medicaid nor fall under the provisions of the 
Affordable Care Act. For these people, the expansion of Medicaid with its heavy financial support by the 
Federal Government is the only practical way to protect them from economic distress should they fall ill. 
None of us should wish that for anyone. Therefore, I support Medicaid expansion in Virginia.
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